
 
 
 

 
 
October 13, 2023 

 
CANCELLED 

Informed Delivery® System Outage 
 
 

The Informed Delivery system maintenance that was planned for Saturday, October 14th, 2023, will be 
rescheduled. There will be no planned outage tomorrow, Saturday, October 14th, 2023.  
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Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach/ USPS Corporate Affairs website.  
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.    

Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Corporate Affairs 
  

To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. Or mail your request to:  
Attn: Industry Engagement & Outreach  

475 L’Enfant Plaza, RM 4411  
Washington DC 20260  
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